
Friday 29th September 2023

Dear Year 1 families,

Year 1 is off on a fun and informative tour of our local area to complement our geography
topic ‘Map It’ on the afternoon of Tuesday 3rd October.

We will be conducting fieldwork by taking part in a treasure hunt at Shoreditch Park and the
children will be applying their knowledge of compass directions and human and physical
features.

Please ensure your child wears appropriate clothing for the weather (a warm, waterproof
jacket and shoes) and ensure any medication is in school as it will need to be brought along
on the trip. Children will be having their lunch at school as usual.

Many thanks,

Miss Blackburn


